
Dear Mayor and Council,  

 

I am writing to voice my support for the housing redevelopment project at 5625 Ladner Trunk Road.  

I strongly believe the project should be approved for the following reasons [YOUR SELECTIONS]:  

• I am supportive of renewing aging buildings like this to provide more housing for our future. 
• Increasing the amount of affordable rental homes for seniors and families in the area is 

important. 
• More rental housing in the area cannot come fast enough. It would be great to see this sort of 

project happen even more quickly. •  

In conclusion, 5625 Ladner Trunk Road is an important proposal and I urge you to approve it.  

Thank you for your consideration.  
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YOUR ADDRESS 
 
 


